
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

CBeebies Visit  7th November 2024   

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are very excited to announce that on Thursday 21st November 2024, 

Joe Chambers and Andrew Crawford, presenters on CBeebies will be 

visiting the school. We are only one of five schools that have been able 

to secure this visit.  

Every child in the school will have the opportunity to see them, children 

in Year R – 3 will see “The Rhyme Rocket” show and children in Year 4 – 

6 will take part in the “TV Workshop”. Please see the attached leaflets 

regarding the event. 

This is an extremely exciting opportunity which we are sure the children 

will enjoy. To help the school pay for this event, please can you make a 

payment of £3.50 via WisePay by Tuesday 19th November. Wisepay can 

be accessed using the link on the front page of the school website: 

www.hillviewprimary.co.uk . Once you have accessed the link, please 

select ‘Trips and Visits,’ in the toolbar, on the left-hand side. 

Alternatively, payments can be made in cash (exact amounts please) at 

the school office.  

By making payment for this visit, you are giving permission for your 

child to attend the shows. If we do not have permission, then your 

child will not be able to attend the show. If you need support making 

payment, please speak to the office, who will deal with this 

confidentially.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss V Buckland 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
 

http://www.hillviewprimary.co.uk/


                                                                                                   
 

 

 

 

 



                                                                                                   
 

 

  

 


